
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
PUBLIC SITE AND BUILDING COMMISSION 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Public Site Building Commission will cancel its 
regularly scheduled meeting of August 12, 2021 at 5:00 p.m.  This meeting 
was to have been held virtually. 
 
 
 
Submitted by, 
Joseph Strickland, Chair 
August 4, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 


